
Box Hill Institute 
International Student Orientation
Welcome to Box Hill Institute and congratulations on the commencement of your studies in July 2022. 
The first step of your enrolment is to attend the International Student Orientation program. This is a 
compulsory requirement to your enrolment and to study in Australia.

Date: 

Time: 

Wednesday the 13th of July, 2022 

10:00 am–1:00 pm (Australian Eastern Standard Time - AEST) 
Please be there 15 minutes earlier for registration

To convert to your local time follow this:  https://www.thetimezoneconverter.com/ 

Location:   Nelson campus, G025  
Lunch is provided 

What if I am unable to attend for some reason?
Please contact us to arrange an alternative orientation for you

For more information contact:
Nikki Singh on: +61 3 9286 9445, nikita.singh@boxhill.edu.au

Farzad Maghami on: +61 3 9286 9734 M: +61 439 691 498, f.maghami@boxhill.edu.au

RTO: 4687  CRICOS: 02411J

International Student Orientation - Higher Education (HE-Nelson)

Bachelor of Computer Systems, Information Technology, and Early Childhood Education 

Click here for a Google map

https://www.google.com.au/maps/place/Box+Hill+Institute+-+Nelson+Campus/@-37.8170799,145.1184295,18z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x6ad640b70ea1672f:0xf96c8623ee667862!8m2!3d-37.8170809!4d145.11872

	amazonaws.com
	Box-Hill-Campus_Elgar_Campus-Map.jpg %d×%d pixels




